Welcome
Ready. Set. Go!
Kinder Prep Program

Welcome to FCS’ Ready. Set. Go! Kinder Prep Program! We are looking forward to working with you
and your child this summer to enhance their academic and social skills. The following information
will be helpful and ensure a successful Ready. Set. Go! Kinder Prep Program:

Backpacks: Big enough to hold the folder, lunchbox, jacket, etc.; no rollers please.

Snack Recess: We will have a snack break during recess each morning. Please send a healthy snack
each day. Please make sure your child knows the difference between their snack and lunch.

Special Classes: We have a variety of enriching Special classes we will be participating in each week
this summer! We will be out in the sun each day, so please apply sunscreen for your child before
arriving at school.

Folders: Each child will receive a folder on the first day; this will be our main communication tool. |
will be sending it home each day, please help your child bring it back every day. Some days there
will be papers inside (student work, weekly newsletter), and other days it will just contain their
behavior report. On our first day, a reading log will be included in your child’s folder. This is optional
but highly encouraged as a fun, educational reading challenge for the summer.

Fieldtrips: We will have various fieldtrips throughout this program; more information will be sent
out as we get closer to these trips.

Behavior Management: In our classroom, we practice positive reinforcement with the three
BeGLAD personal standards: 1) Show respect, 2) Make good decisions, and 3) Solve problems.

We will be working on these standards throughout our program. We also have a Behavior Clip Chart
which is used to track students’ behavior each day. Each student begins the day on GREEN “Ready
to Learn ”, and based off of their behavior it will move up (positive choices) or down (poor choices).
There will be a Behavior Log sent home daily to let you know how they are doing.

Rest Time: Each day we have a quiet “Rest Time” after lunch. You may send a regular bath sized
towel to lie on (please do not send in extra items like pillows or stuffed animals).

Water Bottles: Water bottles are allowed (and encouraged). Please make sure your child is capable
of opening and closing it properly.

Extra Clothes: Please send an extra set of clothes in a “Ziploc” bag. We will keep these in their
cubbies. (Please be sure to put your child’s name on all of their belongings, such as their towel,
extra set of clothes, water bottle, etc.)

| eagerly anticipate meeting you and your child!

RSG Teacher
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